
From: Kent Hixson [mailto:khixson@mulvanekansas.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:09 AM 
To: Erlenwein, Susan 

Cc: Kevin Baker 
Subject: RE: Sedgwick Co. Storm water Management Board 

 
Susan, 
 
I will ask the City’s Public Works Director, Kevin Baker, to attend the Sedg. Co. storm water management 
board meetings going forward. 
 
Kevin Baker – Public Works Director 
City Hall 
211 N. 2nd 
Mulvane, Ks. 67110 
(316) 706-6378 
Email: kbakerst@mud.kscoxmail.com 
 
From: Erlenwein, Susan [mailto:susan.erlenwein@sedgwick.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 10:39 AM 

To: khixson@mulvanekansas.com 
Subject: Stormwater Management Board 

 
Hi Kent, 
 
I know you have an extremely busy schedule that prohibits you from attending a lot of meetings.  I know 
this has prohibited you from attending some of our previous meetings.   The Sedgwick County 
Stormwater Management Board will have a meeting on September 7th.   If you cannot continue to 
attend these meetings (we now average one or two a year), please see if someone else in your 
organization would like to attend.  If so, please send me their contact information and I can see to 
having him/her appointed to the committee. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Susan 
 
 
Susan D. Erlenwein | Director | Sedgwick County Environmental Resources & HHW 

p: (316) 660-7205 | f: (316) 660-7246 susan.erlenwein@sedgwick.gov 

1144 S Seneca | Wichita, KS 67213 | www.sedgwickcounty.org 
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